Rowland Heights, CA 91748 June 25, 2011

Mr. Curt Pedersen Chair Boundary Review Committee 500 West Temple Street, Room 383 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Mr. Pedersen:

We are writing to you to let you know that we strongly support keeping our community as part of the Fourth Supervisory District of Los Angeles County.

We would like to keep the boundaries of the Fourth District as currently drawn. Our opinion is that changing the boundaries will impact our community in a way we do not desire.

We hope that the Boundary Review Committee will take this input into consideration in the redistricting process.

Thank you for your support.

Gloria Palacios

Porfirio Palacios

Residents of Rowland Heights